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Christmas Blessings from the Youth Room!  As we enter the Christmas 

season it is so important to remember that each and everyone of us “Keep 

Christ in Christmas!”  It is so easy to forget what Christmas is all about when 

the media mainly focuses on Black Friday, Cyber Monday, Holiday sales 

and closeouts, Holiday parades with Santa arriving with his elves...the list of     

distractions goes on and on.  The birth of our Savior just gets lost in all the    

hullaballoo of secular celebrations and spending.  We are so lucky to be part 

of the St. Luke’s Family where it is not only ok but expected that you greet 

each other with a “Merry Christmas” and not a generic  “Happy Holiday”, 

where we can wear Jesus on our sleeve and be proud of it, where being 

Christ like is part of the norm!  So, at this most holy and peaceful time of the 

year, when Christians celebrate the birth of baby Jesus, we too want to pause 

and give thanks for His birth, a miraculous birth that gives us salvation and 

everlasting life!  We also want to give thanks to our Savior for providing our 

group such a wonderful, supportive, and generous congregation to be part of.  

The Youth owe so much to the St. Luke’s family, we couldn’t exist without 

you.  As we near the end of 2024, from all the Youth and Youth Leadership 

we want to say… 

”We Wish You a Merry Christmas and a Blessed, Happy, 

and Healthy New Year!” 

Pictured around the perimeter of our Newsletter are some of 

the Youth and Pastor Carlton enjoying time in the Youth 

Room.  The Youth really enjoy the pool and ping-pong tables 

as well as playing Uno and other games.  The ornaments  

display some of their craft workmanship; occasionally they  

opt to spend time with each other and a couple of Muppets! 

Our Grinch Tree for 2024 


